
C2PC FCC APPLICATION UPDATE RATIONALE 

TO:  DEKRA Testing and Certification, S.A.U. 
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa 2 & 6 
29590 Campanillas 
Málaga, España 

ATTENTION: Certification and Engineering Bureau 

This letter is to confirm the reason for the application update of the Water Pik, Inc. BLE Module, part 
number 20028186. FCC ID: 2ANTU-20028186

A component in the antenna circuit, Murata LQP15MN2N2B02D, is being obsoleted by the 
manufacturer with a recommended replacement, Murata LQG15HN2N2C02D.  This update is to confirm 
the addition of the antenna circuit alternate inductor.

Sincerely, 

_____________________________________________________ 
By: Brian Woodard
Title: Head of Global New Products Engineering 
Company: Water Pik, Inc. 
Telephone: 970-221-7032
e-mail: bwoodard@waterpik.com
Date: 08-15-2024


